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Hello,

The RHNA subcommittee met many times for several years working out a methodology and distribution.

At the final meeting of approval, a number of members who had not attended much came in and did a wholesale
revision of the methodology and distribution of housing.

This was not fair, equitable, or allowing of public input or time to review and revise the changes.
All the time and effort the members who had attended was lost.

While it is useful to be able to revise based on input and new information, something like that should not be allowed to
happen again.

Thank you,

Stephen Blagden





